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‘Live to Learn, Learn to Live’
Headteacher: Mrs Kate Seager
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EVERY CHILD MATTERS



                                                           
Dear Parents/Carers, 
I am thrilled to be able to tell you about a new member of the Lache Primary School team who will be officially joining us in September. His name is Scooby Doo the Cockapoo! He is a  cross between a Cocker Spaniel and a Poodle. The breed has been carefully selected because of its ideal temperament and because spaniel breeds are used widely in the field of therapy and support (e.g. autism assistance dogs). We also picked this breed because a Cockapoo’s coat does not moult and they are hypoallergenic, making them a better option for allergy sufferers.  We would like to thank the PTA for making it possible to buy Scooby, which means we need to thank you all for supporting PTA events!
Over the last few months, we have undertaken a significant amount of research and are aware of many benefits to having a school dog, including:

· a calming effect on pupils, particularly those with behavioural or learning difficulties; 

· improved behaviour and concentration, reduced stress and improved self-esteem; 

· encouraging expression and participation in more withdrawn children;

· fostering a sense of responsibility; 

· motivating pupils to think and to learn, as most children have a high level of natural interest in, enthusiasm for and enjoyment of animals; 

· encouraging respect and thereby improving pupils’ relationships with each other, parents and teachers; 

· teaching children to nurture and respect life; 

· helping children build confidence in reading. 

· Further information to support having a school dog can be found on the following link. https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/education-47655600
Whilst in school, Scooby’s main place of residence will be in Mrs Seager’s office, which is secure and separate from the classrooms. Children will be able to interact with the dog under strict supervision at certain times of the week. The dog will not be given access to other visitors without supervision and mutual consent. Please understand that we will do everything we can to reassure children who are fearful and that under no circumstances will they be forced to meet with the dog. Whilst moving around the school, Scooby will always be with an adult. 

Our dog will be introduced to the school environment in September ; he will become familiar with the school building and all the noises associated with school.  Mrs Seager will be our dog’s main carer and he will live at home with her family.  Mrs Seager has had Scooby for several weeks now and he has a calm temperament and is learning very quickly.  He sits for a treat, collects whatever you throw for him and drops it back at your feet. He loves cuddles but has plenty of energy, so no doubt he will love playtimes!
More information can be found in our risk assessment and school dog policy which will be found on Scooby’s own page on our school website. 
We hope that the children will gain a great deal of enjoyment from having a school dog and that he becomes a valued member of our team. 
If you have any concerns or questions about Scooby joining our team, please get in touch with us. We would also ask that if your child has any allergies to dogs that you let us know. We did send out letters at the beginning of the year regarding our visiting reading dog: Albert and you were very happy about this. We hope you feel the same about Scooby! We will send permission slips out in September. If your child has an allergy towards dogs or you would not like your child to have contact with him in September please let me know now as soon as possible.
He can’t wait to meet you all! Mrs Seager is going to be very busy over the summer getting him toilet trained!

If you want to see what he looks like check out the school website in the next few days and look for Scooby Doo’s page!

Many Thanks
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Mrs K Seager
Headteacher
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Tel:  01244 981333


Website: � HYPERLINK "http://www.lache.cheshire.sch.uk" �www.lache.cheshire.sch.uk�


Email:


admin@lache.cheshire.sch.uk
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